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Following the Fed’s 50 bps rate cut, Treasury yields are… rising?

Source: Department of the Treasury, 10/16/24

The Federal Reserve finally delivered a long-
anticipated interest rate cut at their meeting 
in mid-September. This rate cut gave 
investors and consumers hope for cheaper 
borrowing, and some easing of costs after 
the recent bout of inflation. But since the 
rate cut, interest rates have headed 
materially higher. This week’s Market Note 
examines changes in yields since September 
18th.

Certain borrowing rates that are linked to the 
Fed Funds rate, such as overnight lending by 
banks and credit cards, likely now reflect a 
lower interest rate after the Fed’s cut. 
However, longer-term borrowing rates, 
including auto loans and home mortgages, 
are set based on Treasury yields, which have 
jumped since the rate cut. Competing 
theories exist regarding why rates have been 
rising, such as an improved economic 
outlook, or shifts in U.S. presidential election 
odds, but one thing is certain―Americans 
are not yet seeing a material drop in 
borrowing costs.
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